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Asheville, NC 

 

Dear Georgia Funseekers,  

 

I am happy to report our July Rally was a wonderful success.  Asheville, NC provided a grand location for friends 

to gather and enjoy the local attractions, great food and entertaining fellowship.   

 

We were delighted to welcome new members John and Kathy Goddard and meet for the first time, Oscar and 

Pat Wiltse.  Oscar and Pat joined just prior to Covid 19 and this was their first rally.  Unfortunately, their hot 

water heater was leaking forcing them to depart early. 

 

In addition to John, Kathy, Oscar and Pat we had the Amersons, Baggarlys, Beardens, Herricks, Joys and 

Mitchells.  Registered but had to cancel was Brenda and Richard Hutson due to RV side out problem, Stick Miller 

is having issues with a swollen leg and Joe Brannon is having hip replacement surgery August 4th.    Best wishes 

for problems solved and speedy recoveries to those ill. 

 

This was my first experience with “No Host” and it worked out just fine.  We set up grills Thursday night and 

everyone grilled their hamburgers and hot dogs, we shared sides and enjoyed Harry and Gayna’s beverage 

refreshments.   The leisure time was enjoyed by all to explore the beautiful area.  The evening hours provided a 

good time for fellowship at Denise and Hugh Mitchell’s campsite.  We enjoyed sharing stories and feasting on 

Denise’s Pound Cake or Key Lime Pie. 
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Now “On to Hiawassee” for our September Rally! 
Co-Host Catherine and Billy Bearden and Gayna and Harry Joy are looking forward to seeing everyone at 

Riverbend Campground in Hiawassee September 9-12, 2021.  Call 706-896-1415 for reservations.  Call now but 

no later than August 8, 2021.  As noted in previous e-mail Hiawassee replaces Huntsville.  Please let Raymond 

Baggarly know if you plan to attend.  Rbsb8710@bellsouth.net 

 

We will have our Annual Georgia Funseekers Meeting in Hiawassee.   We 

encourage everyone to make a special effort to attend.  Agenda will include President’s Report, Officers and 

FMCA Director Reports, 2022 Rally Schedule Report and discussion, old and new business. 

 

 

It is Georgia Funseekers Annual Dues Time.  Please remit $24.00 made payable to the Georgia 

Funseekers and mail to:      Pam Schmmacher, Treasurer  

                                                 1070 Treadstone Lane,  

                                                 Powder Springs, GA 30127.   

 

Dues are due prior to September 9th, 2021 Rally but please send as soon as possible to give Pam plenty time to 

prepare records and Treasury Report for annual meeting.   

 
************ 

 

Our club Secretary, Wanda Hollenbeck, lost her brother recently.  Please remember this family in your thoughts 

and prayers.   

 

Best Regards everyone…………………See you in Hiawassee. 

 



 

 

 

 

  


